ASPIRE SAFE TRUST RESPECT KIND PROUD

Tuesday 5" September 2023
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Year 2

We hope that you have all had a lovely summer and that the children are looking forward to an exciting
year. Working collaboratively with families is something that is very important to us, and we look forward
to working with you to ensure all children in our classrooms are happy, healthy and reach their full potential.

Our topic for this term is The Great Fire of London. We will be looking at how the fire began, the impact
it had and how London has changed over the years. Further information on what Year 2 are learning about
in the Autumn Term can be found on our website.

Children will be given a new reading diary and book in the second week. We encourage the children in
Year 2 to change their books regularly. Please read with your child at home and record it in their diary and
we will do the same in school. Learning number facts is key to supporting your child in Maths so any extra
support at home would be great! This could be improving number recognition, learning number bonds or
addition and subtraction facts. We will have a spelling test and number bond quiz every Friday so please
support your child to learn these.

It is important that your child has a water bottle (named) in school every day. Please can you make sure
your child brings this in clean every day with fresh water each day.

P.E. will be on Tuesday and Friday. Please can you make sure that your child is wearing the correct P.E. kit
on these days: a white plain t-shirt, dark shorts or joggers, black pumps or trainers and a school jumper or
cardigan.

We will be holding a ‘Meet The Teacher’ meeting on Friday the 15" September at 3:15pm, which will give
us the opportunity to introduce ourselves and discuss what the year will look like. We also have Mrs
Flower, Mrs Page and Miss Ollier working with the Year 2 this term and you will be able to meet them also
at the welcome meeting.

We are looking forward to meeting you and working with your children. If you have any questions, please

do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Allen, Mrs Gill and Mrs Norris

Winnington Park Primary School and Nursery, Firdale Road, Winnington, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 4AZ
Tel: 01606 74371 email: admin@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk website: www.winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Rob Cole  email: head@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk
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